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“Grace to you and Peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus 
Christ!!!”

What a joy to have the privilege to write this letter on the update of 
the ministry God has entrusted to me.  I am back teaching Sunday 
School at our church’s temporary location in Fultondale.  One of the 
prayer requests in my last letter was for our church to find a new 
location since we had sold our previous church; well “ PRAISE THE 
LORD” for answered prayer.  We purchased a church in the month of 
May in the Bessemer area.  There are a few renovations to be done 
before we move in.  In light of that, there will be new opportunities 
for Evangelism and Outreach in this new community. There are 
communities all around the church and I look forward to doing 
ministry as a new congregation in these communities. 

As I go about my everyday duties as a citizen of the Kingdom of 
Heaven, I mourn for the spiritually dead.  Jesus said in the Sermon on 
the Mount: “Blessed are those that mourn for they shall be 
comforted”. When I interact with people and hear their stories of 
various problems, disappointments, failures and fears, I am reminded 
of a woman who called me recently almost at the point of suicide, 
crying out for help.  Life to her was not worth living. I had to try to 
comfort and encourage her with the comfort I receive everyday from 
God (2 Corinthians 1).  The Word of God healed her from taking her 
life.  When God gives you (and all of us) the ministry of reconciliation, 
it is right where we live in everyday life. My gift from God is 
Evangelism and my heart is that I take advantage of every 
opportunity to reach people in all walks of life.  Thanks for your 
continued support.

In His love,

Larry and LaShoron

• Prisons will reopen for ministry   
   work.  I so love this work!!

• The Lord will open doors to 
   do Evangelism/Outreach at our 
   new location.

• Continued good health for my 
   wife and myself.

• The salvation of my daughters 
   and their families.
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